
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Visit to the Grand Opera House, York 
 
I am writing to inform you that I have reserved tickets for 'Billionaire Boy' by David Walliams at the 
Grand Opera House, York. 
 
The details are as follows: 
 

 Date: Thursday 7 May 

 Cost: Tickets £12.50 each  (Deadline: 6 March) 

 Leave school 9:30am 

 Return approx. 2:45pm 

 We will be walking to the theatre  

 School uniform is to be worn as normal 

 Spending money for refreshments/programme as necessary 

 Full co-operation and best behaviour absolutely necessary 
 
If your son/daughter would like a place on the trip, please complete the consent information and 
make payment via ParentPay to secure a place.  Please get in touch with either myself or Miss 
Nicholson if you are experiencing financial difficulties but would like your child to attend the trip, 
as we may be able to help. 
 
If you require any further information please contact either myself, Mr Gill at 
j.gill@voy.hlt.academy or Miss Nicholson at r.nicholson@voy.hlt.academy. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr J Gill  
Curriculum Leader for English  
 
 


